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Thank you for your consideration of my opposition on SB 348.  There are a few key 

points worth noting: 

1) It is impossible to legislate the morality of people.  If they desire to break our 

existing laws, they will not be compelled to honor any additional laws that will be 

written. 

2) This specific bill would effectively strip the rights of law abiding citizens or make 

the cost to exercise their 2A rights unapproachable for many,. 

3) Why would our state look to further limit our citizens for the foreseeable future 

given this bill is likely to be struck down by the Bruen decision? 

Me and my family ask for your respectful decision to halt this bill immediately.  


